
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD RECALL NOTICE 
ALLERGEN WARNING 

Reduced to Clear Limited 

Piper’s brand Milkshake Biscuits Original 120g 

Best before 15/04/2026 

Piper’s brand Milkshake Biscuits Caramel 120g 

Best before 18/04/2026 

 

 

 

          Attention customers 

 

Reduced to Clear Limited is recalling the above products due to the presence of an 
undeclared allergen (pistachio). 

  

If you have an allergy to pistachio and have purchased these products, please do 
not consume. If you have consumed these products and have any concerns about 
your health, seek medical advice.  

 

Consumers with a pistachio allergy should return the products to this store for a full 
refund. If you are not allergic to pistachio, this recall does not affect you. 

 

Reduced to Clear Limited wishes to apologise to our customers for any 
inconvenience that this may cause. 

 

Reduced to Clear Limited 

  Email: info@reducedtoclear.co.nz 
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